
 
Services Next Week 

7th February 2021 
Epiphany 5 

 
Lectionary readings 

Isaiah 40:21-31 Psalm 47:1-11,20c 
1 Corinthians 9:16-23 Mark 1:29-39 
 

8:45 am.  
Worship leader & Preacher Biu Tabuatamata 
Musicians Alison & Komiti 
Opening Dennis & Dain Family 
Welcomers Charles & Harry 
Bible readers Gordon 
AV Marques 
Morning tea Gordon & Terangi 
 

 
Brighton Uniting Church Church Council 

 
Chair Ese Enari Secretary Alison Dain 
Treasurer Stephen Dain 
Councillors Alison Dain  Stephen Dain  Carolyn Gates  
Elders Ese Enari Shirley Jackson Siunipa Manu 
 

 
Pastoral care 

For pastoral care matters please contact Ese Enari esebuc20@gmail.com 
0458 688 404, complete a form in the pew and put it in the offering plate or 
complete the contact details form on the website. 
 

 
Offerings 

Bank transfer 
If you wish, you can make your offering by setting a repeating bank transfer. 
Bank account: BSB 634 634.  Account 100009085.   Brighton Uniting Church 
For any transfer, please indicate what the donation is for.   Your identity is not 
required.  If you would like a receipt, please email the Treasurer 
treasbrightonuc@optusnet.com.au 
 
Offerings information not available this week 
 

 

 
We reach up to God, reach in to one another  

and reach out to the community 
 

31st January 2021  
Epiphany 4  

 

WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
Please join us for fellowship after the service 

 
9:30am.  Joint worship with The Well Christian Fellowship 

 
Worship leader Ese 
Preacher Joe Matamua 
 

Lectionary readings 
Deuteronomy 18:15-20 Psalm 111 
1 Corinthians 8:1-13 Mark 1:21-28 

 
For details and information about our church activities and check out the website:  

https://brighton.uca.org.au 
(  02 8964 9850 (leave message) email brightonuc@optusnet.com.au 
 

St. Andrew’s is built on the traditional lands of the  
Gameygal/Kameygal people of the Eora nation 



 
 

Announcements/Coming Events 
 

Copy deadlines 
Newsletter:  COB Friday 5th February to sdain@optusnet.com.au 
We need a volunteer(s) to edit this item.  Startup help given. 
 
The Link: COB Wednesday 24th February to brightonuc@optusnet.com.au     
We need someone to assemble the materials to forward to Lauris each 
month.  We also need your contributions, please. 
 

 
This church supports these activities, please help 

 
NICK’S BREAKFAST CLUB AT JAMES COOK HIGH 

Cornflakes, rice bubbles, Cheerios and Nutrigrain are the popular choices for 
cereal and long-life milk is always needed.   

COOK MOOREFIELD COMBINED CHURCHES  
CHRISTIAN EDUCATION BOARD 

Financial donations to Alison (tax deductable).  
 
THE KOGARAH STOREHOUSE FOOD 

MINISTRY.  
Please bring rice, pasta and long-life milk. 
Collection basket at the rear of the church. 
 

LACLA-LET THE AFRICAN CHILDREN LEARN 
ASSOCIATION 

Save your 5c coins and put in the box at the back of the church.   
Clothing and Manchester (in a bag marked "Godfrey")  
to Kogarah UC office. 
 

Gospel Yarning conference.  25-27 February 2021 
Centre for Ministry, North Parramatta 

If you are interested to be sponsored by Presbytery to attend, please contact Ese. 

 

 

 
 

Events this week 
 
Tuesday 2nd February 
7:00pm Church Council 
 
Thursday 4th February 
  9:00am Prayer Group 
10:00am Craft Group 
  1:30pm Movie Afternoon 
 

Thought for the week 
There are the few  

who make things happen,  
the many more  

who watch things happen, and  
the overwhelming majority  

who have no notion of what happens. 
 
Nicholas Murray Butler 

President, Columbia University, New York 
 

Please pray for: 
Our congregation - Worship 
leaders, preachers, musicians, 
readers, helpers, leaders, 
followers. 
Nick Hadges and scripture 
teaching  
The Kogarah Storehouse, Lala 
and volunteers. 
LACLA, Dorothy and Godfrey. 
Magda and Fawzia 
Mere  

 
 
Nipa. 
Jim and Ruth Bird 
Those affected directly and indirectly by 
COVID-19 
Terangi and her daughter 
Members of the Holy Path Church 
Lance Jackson 
Carolyn and Dennis Gates 
Stephen’s cousin Sheila and the family and 
friends of Roy 
Marie’s Farr’s family 

 
Congregational meeting 

There will be a congregation meeting on Sunday 21st February 
After the morning service 

It is important that as many of the congregation as possible attend 
Alison Dain,  Chairperson 

 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
Please note current arrangements  for worship services 
 
No Singing or chanting 
Masks are mandatory except for worship leaders or those 

aged 12 or less. 
1 person per 4m2 = 28 in the church.  Maintain 1.5m spacing. 
Please login using the COVID-19 barcode (preferred) or signing the attendance 
sheets for contact tracing 
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/what-you-can-and-cant-do-under-rules/greater-
sydney#weddings-funerals-and-religious-services 
 
Please have your temperature checked. 
 

 


